From: Mizer, Lesley A
To:

Updated Online Course: Information Security Awareness
Thursday, July 29, 2021 8:37:06 AM

Dear A&M System Training Coordinators,

The System-required course, Information Security Awareness (3001) was updated to include content on
the topic of spear phishing.

All applicable assignment rules are still in effect and all course reports will remain the same. If you have
any questions regarding the changes made to this course, please contact Lesley Mizer
(Imizer@tamu.edu, 979.845.0083)

Sincerely,

Lesley
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